
 
 

April 2023 

 

Dear Friend, 

 

I am proud of Bryn Mawr College. 

 

I am proud that Bryn Mawr remains rooted in its tradition of academic excellence while also 

embracing the transformational nature of life, ever focused on its mission to offer a world class 

education to the brightest and most capable students in the world.   

 

As we contend with the speed – for some too swift and for others too slow – of evolution and 

resolution, I also marvel at the timelessness of Bryn Mawr.   

 

We can all find our place in this vibrant and purposeful community as it grows and evolves. Bryn 

Mawr continues to be both thoughtful and aspirational in its work to ensure that each new 

generation of students receives an education that equips them to lead lives of purpose. And each 

new generation of students brings their own perspective and dynamic energy to the College. This 

process of renewal and growth is vital to making the College the outstanding academic 

community it is today and will continue to be. 

 

I hope that your own experience of the transformative power of a Bryn Mawr education inspires 

you to help new students gain access to our remarkable community. By contributing to the 

College through The Bryn Mawr Fund, you ensure that current students can choose Bryn Mawr 

without regard for their financial circumstances. You help expand students’ aspirations and 

scholarship through powerful academic, interdisciplinary, and extracurricular opportunities. 

Your philanthropy supports students’ passionate desire to become leaders and changemakers in 

the world.  

 

I am grateful for my time on the Board of Trustees, now as Chair, as it enables me to be both 

inspired by today’s students and give back for all that I have received from Bryn Mawr as a 

student and as an alumna. I hope that you will join me and thousands of others in supporting 

the College this year through a gift to The Bryn Mawr Fund. Your contribution makes a 

difference here and in the world our graduates will change. 

 

Thank you for continuing to engage with and support the Bryn Mawr community. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Cynthia Archer ’75   

Board of Trustees Chair 


